
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Colin J. McLorg 
14 Carlton St. Telephone: 416-542-2513 
Toronto, Ontario Facsimile: 416-542-2776 
M5B 1K5 cmclorg@torontohydro.com 

2009 August 17 

 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge St 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 

via courier and email 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

 
RE:   NOTICE OF INTENTION TO MAKE AN ORDER FOR COMPLIANCE  

UNDER SECTION 112.3 OF THE ONTARIO ENERGY BOARD ACT, 1998 
EB-2009-0308 

By the Notice cited above and dated August 4, 2009, the Board has advised 
Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited (THESL) that the Board intends to make a 
compliance order pertaining to THESL’s suite metering activities.  

Please accept this Notice that THESL requests that the Board hold a hearing on this 
matter.  THESL intends to be present at the hearing, and to adduce evidence and make 
submissions to defend against the allegations.  

In accordance with the Board’s direction, six copies of this Notice follow by courier.  Please 
contact me and THESL’s counsel in this proceeding as indicated below for all matters 
pertaining to this proceeding. 

 

Yours truly, 

(Original signed by) 

 
Colin McLorg      George Vegh 
Manager, Regulatory Policy and Relations  McCarthy Tetrault, LLP 
416-542-2513      416-601-7709 
regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com    gvegh@mccarthy.ca 
 


